
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 

ARB tyre pressure monitoring system (TPMS) 
sensor 

internal and external sensors 

Sold in in various kits: 

• 819103 - TPMS INTERNAL 5 SENSOR SYSTEM  

• 819103A - TPMS INTERNAL 5 SENSOR SYSTEM 

• 819104 - TPMS EXTERNAL 4 SENSOR SYSTEM 

• 819106 - TPMS INTERNAL 2 SENSOR SYSTEM 

• 819106A - TPMS INTERNAL 2 SENSOR SYSTEM 

• 819107 - TPMS EXTERNAL 2 SENSOR SYSTEM 

• 820002 - INTERNAL SENSOR SINGLE 

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 11 March 2024 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the mandatory 
information standard for products containing button/coin batteries.  

The product does not include the required warning information. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to 
young children if they gain access to the button/coin batteries and swallow or 
place them inside their body.  
Severe or fatal injuries can happen in 2 hours or less. 
Consumers may not be aware the product contains button batteries. 

 

1. Consumers should keep the product out of reach of children.  

2. Consumers can contact Vision via email at: 
productrecall@visionautotech.co.th to get a copy of the warning 
information. 

3. Consumers can also register their details by contacting ARB 
through their website: www.arb.com.au/tpms-recall  

 

Purchased from: Various 4wd accessory stores 

See detailed traders list on www.productsafety.gov.au  
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